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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Examination Announcement from Department for Education 

As you may be aware from today’s media coverage, the Department for Education has (finally) 

announced its plans for GCSE, AS and A level examinations in summer 2022.  Schools have 

received these this morning and are in the process of reading them.  

When we have worked out the implications for the students affected we will ensure that you 

and your children are informed.  For the time being please bear with us as we work through 

the documents.  The announcements can be found using the links below if you would like to 

read them in full:  

What schools, colleges and other centres should do if exams or other assessments are 
seriously disrupted 
Proposed changes to the assessment of GCSEs, AS and A levels in 2022 

Ofqual’s approach to grading exams and assessments in summer 2022 and autumn 2021 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs S Elliss 

Mrs S Elliss 
Director of Curriculum and Continuous Improvement 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/exam-system-contingency-plan-england-wales-and-northern-ireland/what-schools-and-colleges-should-do-if-exams-or-other-assessments-are-seriously-disrupted
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/exam-system-contingency-plan-england-wales-and-northern-ireland/what-schools-and-colleges-should-do-if-exams-or-other-assessments-are-seriously-disrupted
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/proposed-changes-to-the-assessment-of-gcses-as-and-a-levels-in-2022?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=7f73a803-b135-4e8a-8202-3049c0a889ae&utm_content=daily
https://www.gov.uk/government/speeches/ofquals-approach-to-grading-exams-and-assessments-in-summer-2022-and-autumn-2021?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=b55a209b-bf39-42ef-866b-4721b4affd77&utm_content=daily

